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Santiago, Mayo 31, 2019 
 
Colleagues  
Physiological Societies 
 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
It was a pleasure meeting most of you in La Habana, Cuba, while the recent 2nd PANAM 
Physiological Sciences, 2019. The Sociedad Chilena de Ciencias Fisiológicas (SCHCF) is 
more than thankful to the members of the corresponding societies for your support to 
SCHCF and Chile as a venue for the 3rd PANAM of Physiological Sciences to be run in 
2023.  
 
The SCHCF would like to express our gratitude to Professor Alberto Dorta and his group 
in Cuba for the brilliant work running the 2nd PANAM 2019. 
 
We are glad that our proposal to the Societies Committee counted with the support 
from: 
 
The International Union of Physiological Sciences (IUPS) 
Canadian Society of Physiology 
American Physiological Society  
Sociedad Mexicana de Ciencias Fisiológicas 
Sociedad Colombiana de Fisiología 
Sociedade Brasileira de Fisiologia 
Sociedad Argentina de Fisiología 
Sociedad Española de Ciencias Fisiológicas 
The Physiological Society (UK) 
Sociedad Chilena de Farmacología 
Sociedad Chilena de Neurociencia 
Sociedad Chilena de Reproducción y Desarrollo 
 
As mentioned in our conversations and formal presentation from our Society to the 
Societies Committee in La Habana, we are fully convinced that the 3rd PANAM of 
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Physiological Sciences in Chile in 2023 will be an exciting and educative experience. We 
also look forward to PANAM 2023 being a channel to strengthen the already existing 
collaborations and to be source for the generation of new networks between Pan-
American researchers and with other physiologists worldwide. As per the main aims of 
all the involved Physiological Societies we aim to promote the development of 
physiological sciences in Chile, the region, and internationally by conducting scientific 
meetings with the most significant possible participation of researchers in physiology 
and related areas. Since the SCHCF have been the headquarter for several World, Pan-
American, and Latin-American congresses we certainly believe that PANAM 2023 will be 
a great experience. 
 
We are confident that you will get in love with Chile as it is a secure and modern 
country, counting with economic and political stability, and fully connected. Scientific 
researchers in Chile congregate in different Scientific Societies, and some of those are 
already aligned supporting the 3rd PANAM Chile 2023. 
 
I will be looking forward to any communication from you to discuss details either via e-
mail (lsobrevia@uc.cl), WhatsApp (+56942855624) or telephone (56-2-23548118, direct 
line, 56-9-4285 5624 mobile). 
 
Thanking your support and looking forward to meeting you all in 2023 in Chile, sincerely 
yours, 

 
Professor Luis Sobrevia FPhysiol 
President 
Sociedad Chilena de Ciencias Fisiológicas 
(Chilean Society of Physiological Sciences) 
(on behalf of the SCHCF Directory) 
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